Sam Thomas

From: Sam Thomas

Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 1:30 PM

To: bshelide@gmail.com; sjhecox@msn.com

Cc: Kirsten Straus

Subject: 4345 Sunnyside Rd - Proposed Development Project
Attachments: 60-Site-Plan.pdf

Good afternoon,

Pursuant to SRC Section 300.310, we are providing notice to the Faye Wright Neighborhood Association of a proposed
new 24-unit multi-family development located at 4345 Sunnyside Rd near the Commercial St SE split.

Please see attached for the proposed development site plan.
Thanks,

Sam Thomas
Senior Land Use Specialist
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